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This change notice is for Linear Technology’s Customers only.  

Distribution or notification to third parties is prohibited. 
 

 
CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 
        Linear Technology Corporation 
        1630 McCarthy Blvd., Milpitas, CA 95035-7417 
        (408) 432-1900 
 
August 26, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:                  PCN#082616 

 

Subject:  Notification of Change to LTC6363 Die and Datasheet   
 
Please be advised that Linear Technology Corporation has made improvements to the shutdown 
circuit of the LTC6363. The new die version no longer requires a bypass capacitor or other board 
circuitry to ensure proper operation, so the Applications Information of page 11 of the datasheet has 
been updated (see attached). Circuitry used for the previous die revision will continue to work, but is 
now optional for the new revision. This new revision silicon will ship with an approximate date code of 
1701. The data sheet specifications are unaffected by these changes. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 408-432-1900 ext. 2374, or 
by e-mail at djani@linear.com. If I do not hear from you by before October 11, 2016, we will consider 
this change to be approved by your company. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Daksha Jani 
Quality Assurance Engineer 
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